
As part of our social duty and commitment to 
environmental sustainability, we are organising a 

thplantation drive on 26  July 2024, Friday in the School. 
Each child will receive a sapling to plant at home or in the 
vicinity. We kindly request you to help your child plant it 
and send a picture of the planted sapling with your child 
to our school's email ID:  info@mayorworld.org.

Thank you for your support and cooperation

Regards

Mayor World School

Mayo College, Ajmer 1875 AD

Dear Parents,

Greetings!
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